
 
 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 2020 

 

 

I congratulate the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board on its 

commitment over the past century to helping people and businesses 

navigate complex markets within the Greater Toronto Area. Your 

members have contributed greatly to untold lives and livelihoods. I 

know you will continue to do so with utmost professionalism as we 

seek to reopen our economy responsibly while envisioning a better 

normal that makes the most of human resilience and puts 

sustainability at the centre of all things. 

 

As Her Majesty The Queen’s representative in Ontario, I send 

you my best wishes for a very happy 100th anniversary celebration. 

 

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Dowdeswell 


